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STAFF REPORT 

 

DATE:  November 23, 2015 

 

RE:     Administrative Hearing, 808 Ashe Street 

 

A complaint was received from David Ray, City of Key West Building Inspector, 

regarding the cutting of roots of a large tree for the placement of a deck footer.   

On Friday, November 6, 2015, an inspection of the site documented that a large 

root had been cut from a Spanish lime tree, a protected tree.  The cutting of that 

root is a violation of the Tree Ordinance.  A permit would have been required to 

cut that root which would have required an arborist to do the work and the cut 

would have had to have been a proper clean cut.  The cut root appears to be a 

structural root and it was not a proper clean cut. 

              



 
 

Canopy of the tree 



 



 
 

Part of trunk of tree on neighbor’s property. 
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